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November 8, 2024 
 
 
Lynn Shults  
L.G. Everist, Inc. 
7321 E. 88th Ave., Suite 200 
Henderson, CO 80640 
 
Re: Ragsdale Reservoirs, Permit No. M2020007 
 2024 Annual Groundwater Monitoring Data Acceptance 
 
Dear Ms. Shults,  
 
On October 14, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received the 
annual groundwater monitoring data submitted by L.G. Everist, Inc. 
  
Per the approved Groundwater Monitoring Plan in Exhibit G of the application, the Operator is required 
to sample groundwater monitoring wells monthly and submit the monitoring data along with a 
summary with the mine's annual report. The Division reviewed and accepts the groundwater level data 
collected through September 2024.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at nikie.gagnon@state.co.us or (303) 866-3567 Ext. 8126. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Nikie Gagnon 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc:  Jared Ebert, DRMS 


